
Ideas for Running a  
Thriving Congregation 

 
 
The Midland Association of Lay Preachers and Service 
Leaders is offering an exciting training day, led by: 
 

 Diane Rutter, Lay Assistant at Kingswood  
 Laura Dobson, Lay Person in Charge at Chorlton 
 Rev Andy Phillips, minister of Sheffield Upper 

Chapel, but formerly lay leader at Belper 
 
Each of the speakers will be sharing their experiences of 
lay leadership, and how they helped / are helping their 
congregations to thrive. There will also be opportunities for 
you to share initiatives which have helped your own 
congregation. 
 
Come along and be inspired! 
 
Where:   Unitarian New Meeting Church, Ryland Street,            

Birmingham B16 8BL 
Date:    Saturday 14th March 2020 
Times:  10.00 a.m. to 4.15 p.m. (coffee/tea from 9.30 a.m.) 
Cost:   FREE to MUA participants: £10 to others 
       
Refreshments will be provided during the day, but please bring 
your own lunch. 
 
 
Name ……………………………………. Congregation ………………………….. 
 
Address ………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
e-mail address ................................................................................................... 
 
Please return this slip to Rev. Sue Woolley, District Minister, The Midland 
Unitarian Association, 5 Martins Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN, by 
Friday 8th March 2020 or e-mail me at revsuewoolley@gmail.com 


